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CARLETON COLLEGE'S MEMORIAL BROCHURE ON LARRY GOULD. 

Some twenty-odd years ago we approached Larry Gould about 
the possibility of The Antarctican Society establishing 
their own Hall of Fame. While the words were still hanging 
in the air, Larry shot back, "Forget it," and it came with 
such gusto that we realized there was no negotiating space 
to make him our First Hall of Famer.  Carleton College got 
an equally profound rebuke when they approached Larry about 
naming a building for him on their campus. 

A great many of us thought Larry was really immortal, but 
he finally succumbed last year.  Carleton College then 
dedicated the Laurence M. Gould Library at their Memorial 
Service for Larry on October 13th!  If Carleton College can 
do it postmorten, why can't we now make Larry Gould The 
Antarctican Society's First Hall of Famer? 

Carleton published a beautiful brochure on Larry for their 
Memorial Service, and we contacted the College about 
obtaining copies for our Society.  They were most 
cooperative, so each and every member is herein getting 
Carleton's great tribute to their beloved former president 
and professor who lives on eternally on their campus, 
alongside his beloved Peg. 

The Society hopes for at least one more collaboration with 
Carleton College, that being a presentation on Larry at the 
dedication of the LAURENCE M. GOULD next year.  Do you 
think there is any possibility that Larry could rise from 
the ashes and deliver an off-the-cuff talk about his real 
life? Do any of you have any connections with St. Peter so 
we might get an overnight pass for Larry? Many of us have 
addressed the Lord while on the ice, so now let's see if 
any of us has any clout. 

The Society hopes that this brochure on Larry will be 
the format for annual pictorial essays on other dis-
tinguished OAEs.



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 



 



 



 

 



 


